
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                  23rd May 2017 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Wednesday 17th May 2017 the Governing Body of Poulton 

Lancelyn Primary School voted unanimously for our school to convert to academy status. The 

process of consultation and due diligence has been conducted precisely as required by 

government legislation and requirements. 

 

This is an exciting period for us all and we look forward to continuing to work with you to 

ensure that we provide the highest standards of teaching and learning for our children in the 

years to come. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs B Greathead 

Headteacher 
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